
NOTICE
Three-Day Closure at Quechan Drive Begins

on Monday, 10/30/2017

On Monday, 10/30/2017, beginning at 6:00 am, Quechan Drive will be closed at Sapphire Lane and by the 
Vendors Square area.  New curb, gutter, and sidewalk for the east entrance to the new Fort Yuma Health 
Care Clinic will occur, resulting in a three-day closure. Traffic will be detoured onto Agnes Road and 
Picacho Road (S-24).  The work will bring additional construction equipment and vehicles into the area.  
Please use caution, pay attention to the detour signs, and drive safely around this construction zone.  
Quechan Drive will re-open to traffic by 4:00 pm on Wednesday, 11/01/2017.
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